Your Coronavirus Preparedness Questions Answered — May 26, 2020
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Greetings!
On the heels of Memorial Day, | want to thank all members of our HACC community
who have made and continue to make sacrifices to protect our freedoms and keep us safe.

To those who currently serve or have served in the military — thank you.

Today’s inspirational video comes from Professor Sarah Ostrander. Know that we are all

rooting for you!
As you have come to expect, following are the commonly asked questions and our

responses to them. Please note that some of these responses are tentative and subject to

change.
If you have additional questions and you do not see the answers on the website, please
submit the online form located on the website. Please see the webpage section called

“Information for Students.”
We will continue to update you regularly via email and the aforementioned website.

Thank you!
John J. “Ski” Sygielski, MBA, Ed.D.

President & CEO
HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College
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If I want to add a course from a different HACC campus during this summer, am I
able to do so since the courses will be remote because of COVID-19?

Yes, you may take a summer course that is listed at any campus because all classes will be
held remotely. In fact, you can search for classes by not selecting any campus and just

selecting the course in the search box.


https://cts.vresp.com/c/?HACCCentralPennsylva/19672f59db/c6f5225335/a4f174582e
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?HACCCentralPennsylva/19672f59db/c6f5225335/0858b08110
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?HACCCentralPennsylva/19672f59db/c6f5225335/8a85d5a09e
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HACC recognizes its responsibility to promote the principles of inclusion and equal opportunity in employment and
education. Therefore, it is the policy of HACC, in full accordance with the law, not to discriminate in recruitment,
employment, student admissions, and student services on the basis of race, color, religion, age, political affiliation or belief,
gender, national origin, ancestry, disability (physical or intellectual based challenges), place of birth, General Education
Development Certification (GED), marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, veteran status, genetic
history/information, or any other legally protected classification. Inquiries should be directed to the Office of the President,
One HACC Drive, Harrisburg, Pa. 17110, telephone 717-736-4100.
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https://cts.vresp.com/c/?HACCCentralPennsylva/19672f59db/c6f5225335/6a4b7ecee0
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